
To: The Mayor and Members of Council 

Please find attached a petition signed by residents of Malton over the past 10 days. This petition 
aims to draw attention to the ongoing systemic discrimination that continue to marginalize Malton, 
which remains the lowest-income neighbourhood in the City of Mississauga. 

In 2017, a development proposal for 3233 Brandon Gate Drive was approved following extensive 
community consultation. However, that original plan has since been significantly altered by City 
staff and various departments—without any engagement or input from the residents of Malton. 

We are calling on you, our elected representatives, to demonstrate your commitment to equity and 
inclusion by supporting the residents of this predominantly racialized community. Specifically, we 
urge Council to initiate a zoning change that would restore the original 2017 development approval, 
which included a ground-level commercial unit. That component was removed by the Committee 
of Adjustment without consultation with the community. 

The residents of Malton are watching closely. We are hopeful that Council will act with integrity and 
purpose, choosing meaningful action over empty words. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

13.2



13.2



13.2



13.2



13.2



13.2



13.2



13.2



13.2



13.2



13.2



13.2



13.2



13.2




